
Grenadines Update
and back to the

Virgin Islands (?)

Update on the
Grenadines Dates

For those of you keeping track, our final plans for 
going to the Grenadines are in place.  We are leaving 
St. Thomas on May 16, island hopping down the 
chain, and arriving at Blue Lagoon in St. Vincent on 
June 1 after a short loop through the Grenadines.  
We have just one guest for the relocation adventure 
if you want to join us.  Then two couples will be 
aboard for a fun week in the Grenadines.  Next we 
sail to Grenada and haul-out for Jalapeno's post 
Irma/Maria beauty treatment.

Jalapeno will go back in the water circa November 15 
in time for a Thanksgiving charter.  If you have a M-
F work week, this is a great time to get a 9-day 
vacation for just 3-days off work.  Grandma will 
understand.

I currently have two active inquiries for  charters around Christmas and New Year, but can 
put you in a back-up position if those are your ideal dates.  Otherwise, lots of other weeks 
available while we are down island to join us in the Grenadines, or elsewhere in the 
Windward and Leeward Islands.

Back to the Virgin Islands for Spring?

We are planning to be in and around the 
Grenadines until January, at which time we 
are thinking of heading back towards the 
Virgin Islands for the spring.  If you want a 
bit more adventure, join us for a segment of 
the trip from Grenadines back to the Virgin 
Islands.  Or book a spring charter in the 
USVI, BVI and Spanish Virgins.  Or ask us to 
stay in the Grenadines just a bit longer while 
plans can change.

If any of these dates or locations are of interest to you, 
email ray@jalapenocharters.com to discuss availability.

Captain Ray
Jalapeno Charters


